
From: Ryan Craffey
To: orbank@rsscott.com
Cc: "Mark Straley"; smolinskig2@rsscott.com
Subject: RE: NRC Response letter
Date: Thursday, August 31, 2023 3:55:00 PM

Good afternoon Keith,
 
This email formally acknowledges receipt of the letter from R.S. Scott Associates dated
August 31, 2023, in response to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC’s) letter
dated the same day, transmitting a Notice of Violation. In this letter, you confirmed the root
cause of the violation as well as the corrective actions that R.S. Scott Associates has taken
to restore compliance and to address the potential for recurrence. These included, among
other measures, a revised bill of lading and certificates of hazmat training, which you
previously provided on June 29, 2023, and a completed audit of the radiation protection
program, which you previously provided on August 21, 2023.
 
The NRC has reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and has no
further questions at this time. The effectiveness of these corrective actions will be examined
during a future inspection.
 
In accordance with the NRC’s “Rules of Practice” in Title 10 of the Code of Federal
Regulations Section 2.390, of a copy of this correspondence will be available electronically
for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s
website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you!
 
Ryan Craffey
Senior Health Physicist
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Materials Inspection Branch, Region III
(630) 829-9655 
 
License No. 21-18504-01
Docket No. 030-13803
 

From: orbank@rsscott.com <orbank@rsscott.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 2:03 PM
To: Ryan Craffey <Ryan.Craffey@nrc.gov>
Cc: 'Mark Straley' <straleym@rsscott.com>; smolinskig2@rsscott.com
Subject: [External_Sender] NRC Response letter
 
Good afternoon Ryan, I made time this afternoon to do this because I am starting a new project
tomorrow and it could possibly be 8 weeks before I could get to this matter.
Please forward to the appropriate parties.
 
Thank You
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Sincerely
 
Keith J. Orban
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